
 

          
Subject  :  Bangkok Airways temporarily suspends all domestic flights between 07-30 April 2020  

 Dear All Agents,  

 Due to the recent development of Covit-19 outbreak, Bangkok Airways regrets to inform that all 

domestic flights will be temporarily suspended during 07-30 April 2020.  

 Passengers, affected by this flight suspension, can make any necessary changes (rebook or refund) 

without fees.  For more information, please feel free to contact any of our Sales Representatives or call 

Bangkok Airways’s Call Center on 1771.   

 We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause.  

 Thank you in advance for your kind cooperation.  

Best regards,  

Bangkok Airways 


